Center of the Nation Appaloosa Club

June 13, 2006 Meeting Minutes

The Center of the Nation Appaloosa Club met June 13th, 2006 at the 2nd Street Diner, Madison SD.  Officers and Board Members present were Ruth Anne Doyle, Doug Nickel, 

Dorine Bennett, Lori Krome, and Lori Richards.  Guests were Judy Hanson and Doug Richards.  

President Ruth Anne Doyle called the meeting to order.  Secretary Lori Richards read the minutes from the last meeting.  The minutes were approved as read.  Treasurer Dorine Bennett gave the Treasurer’s report.  The Treasurer’s report was approved as read.  A suggestion was made to explore the rates for the Brookings arena facility.  

Discussion was held on the Spring show.  Dorine stated that it was possible to send thank you post cards to the exhibitors at the spring spotacular show with the number of horses participating at the show, total points earned at the show, club website information and Sioux Empire Fair date. The computer program the club uses for the show entries will be able to run the labels with the exhibitor addresses.  Lori made a motion to send the postcards to the spring show exhibitors and Ruth Anne gave a second. The motion was passed.  Dorine has sent thank you cards to spring show sponsors Nutrena, T&R Electric, Cowboy Magic, Pheiffer’s and she has dropped off donuts to Pfeiffer’s as a special thank you for the use of their tractor.  TSC donated halters for the show awards and a thank you has been sent to them also.  

The Exemplary Regional Club award criteria was discussed.  Dorine made a motion that the club submit a yearbook for consideration for the award, Doug Nickel provided a second, the motion passed.  

Fundraiser ideas were discussed. Some of them were a special playday, a ranch rodeo and a roping.  Club members were reminded we do have a playday scheduled for September 16th, with funds earned ear marked for the futurity.  Decision on a fund raiser was pended.  

A club trail ride and BBQ was discussed.  It would be a fun and relaxing event.  Doug Richards has talked to Craig & Heidi Roth and they have said that members are welcome to ride their Ranch.  Decision on a club trail ride was pended.  
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Doug Nickel reported on the Futurity.  Only two stallions sold in 2006 and the numbers for Futurity entries are down.  

The next meeting was set for July 12th 2006 at 7 PM at the 2nd Street Diner, Madison SD.  

With no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned.  
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